
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Member’s Resolution
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:38:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ron Simon 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re: Member’s Resolution

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Thank you for this proposed new by-law. While the right to demonstrate is important in a democracy, it should not
supersede an individual’s rights to worship, seek medical attention, be educated, etc. I think everybody’s’ rights are
respected in this new by-law. I urge all concerned to pass it into law.

Sincerely,

Ronald H Simon
Toscana Rd

Woodbridge

Sent from my iPhone
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